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Docket No. 50-387

UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA19406

. APR 21)981
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Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis

Vice President
Engineering and Construction - Nuclear

2 North Ninth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report No. 50-387/81-02

<4/(fj'his

refers to your letter dated April 16, 1981, in response to our letter dated
March 13, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your
licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

p c. W64, I, 4 + ~
R. R. Keimig, Chief
Projects Br anch No. 2
Division of Resident and Project

Inspection

CC:
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear guality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer
H. W. Keiser, Superintendent of Plant
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